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Single Electronic Window 

Please be informed that Botswana Unified Revenue Service (BURS) 
is in the process of migrating from ASYCUDA to the new Customs 
Management System for all its clearance processes. This process 
introduces Single Electronic Window (SEW) which allows for 
paperless submission of applications for permits, licenses and 
certificates for import or export purposes by traders.

SEW launch has been postponed to 1st September 2021 
from which all importers of BOBS regulated products will 
be expected to use the platform for application of compliance 
documents for their products. For trade facilitation, BOBS invites 
all traders who have not been trained on how to use the system, 
to register for training as soon as possible.

For the registrations or any enquiries contact Mr. Beni on 364 5531 
or beni@bobstandards.bw or Mr Bantsi at 3645585 and/or 
bantsi@bobstandards.bw respectively.
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